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JUNE 6, 2022 @ 5:30 PM 

AT FI COMMUNITY CENTER 
ADOPTED WORKSHOP MINUTES 

 
David Burnham, Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Tryn Collins 
 
The workshop started at 5:30. All commissioners were present. 
 
There was discussion about doing a one time metal haul with Craig Schultz. Bob is going to follow up on 
particulars and make a counter offer but the commission decided to try it once to see how it works out. 
 
There was discussion about the empty seat on the board. One letter of interest was received by Kate 
Stevens. However, Bob mentioned that John Spofford and Carter Sednaoui were interested.  The 
majority of the commission opted for Kate Stevens.  Sarah will follow up with Kate Stevens to sit on the 
board until December 31, 2022 and Beth will send her applicable paperwork. 
 
The workshop ended at 7:45. 
 
 
  


